
Dear Wheeler Community,

As our summer break draws to a close, it is with excitement and anticipation that I share the
news that the Head of School Search Committee has narrowed the search pool to four
outstanding finalists! This decision follows a two-day meeting held last week during which we
interviewed eight candidates, who we engaged with a wide range of questions covering a
variety of important topics including dedication to children and learning, community-building,
inclusivity, academics, curriculum, leadership, and collaboration with diverse groups. It was an
intense few days, but we are confident that we are bringing the best candidates forward to meet
our Wheeler family.

We have invited our finalists to visit Wheeler next month. Each finalist will spend two-and-a-half
days with us in September, meeting with faculty, administrators, parents, staff, and our
wonderful students on both campuses. They will have the opportunity to see Wheeler in action,
observe the rhythms of our day, and meet the community. We will be communicating more about
each finalist before they visit, and families and alumni will have the opportunity to attend a
presentation and Q&A session with each candidate. The days/times for these sessions are:

(Session details provided in email sent to community)

Following each visit, the entire community will receive a survey for feedback on the candidate’s
visit. It is very important to complete each survey right away, as there is not much time between
the visit and the Search Committee’s need to make a final recommendation to the Board of
Trustees. We want to hear your thoughts!

Keep an eye out for more information. In the meantime, enjoy these last precious days before
school starts!

Warm regards,
Katie Goodfellow P’25
Secretary, Board of Trustees | Chair, HOS Search Committee


